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Hillsboro Airport 

Runway 13L/31R extended closure 
Monday, 6/9 through Friday, 7/25 

 
Runway 13L/31R at the Hillsboro Airport will be closed for construction. This is the 

smaller of the two north/south parallel runways. Traffic normally using this runway 

and flyover areas east of the airport may be diverted elsewhere during this time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

PDX Noise Management 

 

For further information please contact: 

Port of Portland - Noise Management Department 

Phone: 503.460.4100 (Oregon) / 800.938.6647 (Washington) 

E-mail: pdxnoise@portofportland.com 

Web:  http://www.portofportland.com/NoiseManagement 
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